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The Lady Justice Award for 2019 Presented to Mrs. Sally (Salwa) Kader, President of IFPSD  

 
Congratulations to Mrs. Sally (Salwa) Kader, Founder, and President of “The International Federation for Peace and 
Sustainable Development (IFPSD)” for receiving the “2019 Lady Justice Award”  from “The National Association of 
Women Judges (NAWJ)”. 
[United Nations Headquarters, New York City]  

– Mrs. Kader has been an honorary member of the NAWJ for several 
years; on the 10th of June 2019 welcomes The National Associations of 
Women Judges (NAWJ) at 41st Annual Conference at the United 
Nations Headquarters in New York City. Members of “The National 
Associations of Women Judges (NAWJ)” from across the United States 
of America as well as members of the “International Association of 
Women Judges (IAWJ)”  were in attendance when NAWJ President 
Honorable Tamila Ipema bestowed the prestigious  Lady Justice Award 
of 2019 to Mrs. Kader IFPSD President;  in recognition for her lifelong 
commitment to promoting international women’s rights and mission to 
empower women and girls as peacebuilders and leaders to transform the 

community, nation, and world through education, advocacy, partnership, reconciliation, and humanitarian service. Mrs. 
Kader believes that all human development and human rights issues have gender dimensions. Previous recipients of this 
award from NAWJ include first female Supreme Court Justice Sandra Day O’Connor, 
Supreme Court Justice Ruth Bader Ginsberg 

  Mrs. Kader remarked her award by 
stating “I am humbled and ecstatic to 
receive such a prestigious award from 
such an accomplished, distinguished, 
and powerful organization”. She 
furthered that “NAWJ’s work is critical to 
the fight for global equality”. 
Since 1979, NAWJ has empowered 
females at every level of the judiciary. 
Today, NAWJ has an extensive network 

of hundreds of members hailing from thirty-two different governing committees that contribute to the organization’s 
success. Under the exceptional leadership of Mrs. Kader, the IFPSD has been spearheading international movements 
and advocating for the empowerment and rights of women since its inception in 2001. The IFPSD looks forward to the 
continued joint efforts with the NAWJ in support of the role of women in society nationally and internationally.  


